
We Are Getting Married! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce the wedding of our beloved daughter, Emily Rose Johnson, to 

Michael James Smith, son of Robert and Linda Smith. 

The wedding ceremony will take place on Saturday, June 15, 2024, at 3:00 PM at the 

Oakwood Gardens, located at 1234 Maple Lane, Springfield. 

We invite you to join us in celebrating this joyous occasion with family and friends. A reception 

will follow the ceremony at the same venue. 

Please RSVP by May 1, 2024 to ensure we have a seat saved for you. 

We look forward to sharing this beautiful day with all of you! 

With love, 

The Johnson Family 


